
 

2023 Leaf Pickup 
November 6 thru December 8, 2023- 

Collection of loose leaves Starts in Area 1, 
continues in sequence Check 

www.cityofwillowick.com for daily 
completion updates or (440) 585-3700, 
Option 1 (Community Announcements) 
 This is a 1-pass thru each Section only.  

Once a street has been completed the crew 
moves on to the next street and will not be 

able to return to completed streets. 
 

 Please do not pile leaves on Hydrants, 
Storm Basin Inlets or in the gutter line of 

streets. 

Residents are encouraged to take advantage of Unlimited Yard Waste pickup through Kimble. 
Kimble’s residential yard waste collection ends the last full week in December, and will resume Spring 
2024.  Leaves in kraft bags or containers should be put out on your usual trash pickup day.  Loose 
leaves not collected by December 8, 2023 should be placed in kraft bags or containers for pickup until 
the last full week in December or when yard waste resumes in the spring. 
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